North Carolina Department of Public Safety

mj Emergency Management

Pat McCrory, Governor Michael A. Sprayberry, Director
Frank L. Perry, Secretary

May 27, 2015

Kirby Saunders

Orange County Emergency Management Coordinator
510 Meadowlands Drive

Hillsborough, NC 27278

RE: Eno-Haw Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan

Mr. Saunders:

[ am pleased to advise that NCEM has completed our review of the Eno-Haw Regional Hazard
Mitigation Plan for compliance with state and federal hazard mitigation planning requirements
contained in 44 CFR 201.6(b)-(d). We have determined that the plan is compliant with state and
federal requirements, subject to formal community adoption.

In order for FEMA to issue formal approval of the plan, participating jurisdictions in the Eno-
Haw Regional Hazard Mitigation Plan must submit documentation that a final public opportunity
for comment has been provided, and that the plan has been officially adopted by your governing
body. Upon receipt of these items, we will coordinate with FEMA to secure documentation of
their formal approval of the plan.

Thank you for your efforts in organizing and leading this regional planning effort. Please let me
know when I may be of assistance to you.

Sincerely,

e ==
Chris Crew, CFM
State Hazard Mitigation Officer
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